LLoYyD’'s REGISTER OF SHIPPING,

449-450-451, BOURSE
PHONE, LOMBARD 3543

PHILADELPHIA

June 21st, %9@0. ;

1 0y

The Secretary,
New York.
Dear 8ir: o

With reference to your Yetter of June 8th,

regarding the thickness ak Bulkhead Stiffeners on

S.5. "ETHAN ALLEN", PHL. No. 3278, I wish to state that
they are as approved.

Yours very truly,
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